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Weekly Status Report
Week of April 29th, 2024 

Completed Activities

Week of April 22, 2024: 

Quonset Development Corporation (along Circuit Drive, Whitecap Drive, and Burlingham Avenue)
      

 • The contractor continued excavating for conduit on Circuit Drive (outside White Cap)
 • The contractor continued excavating for conduit between Circuit Drive and Camp Ave.
 • The contractor is simultaneously backfilling and restoring excavated areas as they progress.

    

  

    

New Interconnection Station & Substation off Camp Avenue
• The contractor continued the King Piledriving activity and the Pipe Piledriving activity.  
 

 

 
Upcoming Activities
Week of April 29, 2024  

Quonset Development Corporation (along Circuit Drive, Whitecap Drive, and Burlingham Avenue)
 
   •  The contractor intends to continue excavation for the underground duct-bank. 
        This work will be located between Circuit Drive and Camp Avenue.
  
 
  •  The  contractor will continue excavating for duct bank north of the Blue Beach parking.
       on Monday, April 29th. This will require a single lane closure on Circuit Drive, with alternating traffic.
     

       

 
 
   •                       The  contractor will continue the King Pile Wall installation and Pipe Piling.

                            Please note, these installations will cause vibrations and some noise as the piles are
                            hammered into the ground.
                            Crews will continue to enter and exit the site with increased regularity.

        
 
 

 

 

             The contractor is simultaneously backfilling and restoring excavation as they progress.

            
 
 
               
               New Interconnection Station & Substation off Camp Avenue

       
  
         
                           



2

Week of May 6, 2024:

Quonset Development Corporation (along Circuit Drive, Whitecap Drive, and Burlingham Avenue)

•	
     

 
 New Interconnection Station & Substation off Camp Avenue
 
• The contractor will be continuing the King & Pipe Pile installation at the substation property 
    on Camp Avenue.

 

 

     

 
 
 
If you have any questions about any information contained in this notice or any other Project-
related matter, please call our hotline at 401-251-2207 or email us at info@revolution-wind.com

 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 The Revolution Wind Team

 
 
 
 
 
Website: www.revolution-wind.com

 
 
 
 
 
Follow us on Twitter: @RevWind
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